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Parker, Bill

From: Gephart, Albert

Sent:  Tuesday, November 25, 2003 7:52 AM T " )
Y . Kl QA @y

To: Kothur, Bheem; Parker, Bill

Cc: Tam, Stanley fibeials Date

Subject: Potable Well / Cliff Berry

If you are confident the potable well is of no concern, we at the District have no problem with your decision. Please keep
documentation in the file. | believe this issue may have arisen during one of our very first meetings when they were even proposing
management of solid waste at the site. If they have no intention of managing solid waste (such as HOWCO) then | believe you are
justified in deciding that the potable well is not an issue.

Sincerely,

AFG

Albert F. Gephart, Engineer IV
Hazardous Waste Section

Division of Waste Management
Phone: 813-744-6100 Ext. 372

Fax: 813-744-6125

email: albert.gephart@dep.state.fl.us

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media
upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
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